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Dear NFHS Families:  
Please review the information in this letter carefully so you and your student are prepared for end-of-year exams.   
  
Regents Exam Testing  
 
Schedule  

 See the Regents calendar for test dates. Exams will ONLY be administered at the date and time on the calendar.  
 All students in a Regents class are expected to take the associated exam.   
 Remote students will test at NFHS unless told otherwise.   
 Students on home teaching will test at a location determined by their home teacher.  

  
Transportation   

 Transportation will be provided to and from each exam.  
 For morning exams, students will take their regularly scheduled bus.  
 A special bus schedule for Regents days will be posted on Microsoft Teams with hard copies in the office.  
 As usual, students must be at bus stops 10 minutes before the scheduled pick-up time.   
 Students who do not ride a bus should arrive at school by 7:55 a.m. for morning exams and 11:50 a.m. for afternoon exams.    

  
Regulations   

 Cell phones and electronic devices are prohibited from exam rooms.   
 Students must report to exams on time. If a student arrives later than the statewide deadline, they will NOT be admitted.  
 Regents exams can ONLY be taken at the time and date on the enclosed calendar.  
 There are no make-up Regents exams and students may not “opt-out” of exams.   
 Students are required to remain in the testing location until the universal deadline established by NYS.  These times are 10am 

for morning exams and 2PM for afternoon exams.   
 Students will not be allowed to leave an exam without the head proctor’s permission.  

   
Please contact your child’s School Counselor with questions or concerns.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Mrs. Cheryl Vilardo, Chief Educational Administrator  
 
 


